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Polka Theatre 

As part of RW’s topic this 
half term, ‘Traditional Tales’, 
the pupils in RW went to see a 
production of ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’ at the Polka 
Theatre. They were role 
models on the bus, walking 
through Wimbledon and in 
the theatre. The pupils 
were enthralled by the 
show and were even 
covered in golden confetti 
at the end. 


